LAS POSITAS COLLEGE

TOWN MEETING

Wednesday, March 5, 2008

1. Facilities Update
2. Accreditation – Wiki Site
3. Psychology Department Initiative
4. Acknowledgements

5. Announcements

Written Announcements
Community Ed Wants YOU!
You know, your colleagues are teaching some really interesting things through Community Ed: Fencing, Jujitsu, Spanish and Italian for kids, Matting and Framing, and classes previewing Summer Shakespeare, for example.  I know your secret passion is deep sea fishing…and that you really have a million and one uses for those old table clothes that people have lying around their house.  You know you are an excellent bargain shopper and you have a lot of tips and tricks that might help others to find the deals that you find. And that cake you decorated for your friend last week, well that would have cost her $80 bucks at the store! What's more, you actually speak Mandarin Chinese and you have been dying to share that skill.  Maybe you understand more than a little about the guitar, and you think that spending the summer teaching guitar skills to middle schoolers once a week might be a blast.

WELL, have I got a program for YOU!  Please call us in Community Ed to share your skills with all the people in the Tri-Valley!  You don't even have to give them a grade!  Email your ideas for the upcoming summer session, held in June July and early August as soon as possible to: commed@laspositascollege.edu.

Early Music Concert Series – “The Baroque”, March 15
(see attached flyer)
CCN Speaker Series: “Lucki” Allen, March 14
(see attached flyer)
Photo Shoots for 2008-2010 LPC Catalog – ALL Programs
Meg Epperly, VCOM's LPC Catalog Manager, will soon email you to schedule photo shoots for ALL disciplines.  Please schedule times/classes that truly ILLUSTRATE WHAT YOUR PROGRAM "DOES.”  If an excellent image involves going outside the classroom/lab/studio, please advise when/where.  Ditto all sports, events, clubs, etc…  Note: most sessions are approximately 15 minutes.
Faculty Symposium – April 2, 2008
Academic Senate is proud to announce this year's Faculty Symposium. Please join us during the second hour of April's Town Meeting for two wonderful presentations, one by Michelle Gonzales, English and one with Cindy Browne Rosefield and Fredric Zimmerman, Music. We hope to see everyone there!
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